Courts & Sports

274 Pico Avenue
San Marcos, CA. 92069

April 2, 2013
TO: San Marcos Youth Sports Groups
FROM: James Daza, Sports Program Coordinator

Eric Leichliter, Recreation Coordinator

SUBJECT: Fall/Winter 2013 Youth Sports Field Allocation Meeting

The fall/winter 2013 youth sports field allocation will be held on two meeting dates. The first
date will be Thursday, April 11 at 6:30pm at the F.H. Corky Smith Gymnasium (274 pico
avenue). The first meeting will be used to introduce and explain the new City of San Marcos
Youth Sports Council By-Laws. | have attached a copy of the By-Laws for your convenience.
When reading By-Laws, please keep in mind this document can be adjusted to accommodate any
concerns youth organizations may have going forward.

The Community Services Department will present and ask for approval of the Youth Sports
Council By-Laws to the Community Services Commission at the April Commission meeting.
Each group is invited to attend the Community Services Commission meeting on Wednesday,
April 17 at 6:30pm at City Hall. If your youth organization would like to speak at Commission
meeting regarding the Youth Sports Council, please RSVP and each youth organization will be
alloted some time.

The second meeting will be held on Thursday, April 25 at 6:30pm at the Corky Smith
Gymnasium. At this second meeting, the youth sports council officers will be elected. Please
send no more than two representatives from your organization to the April 25 meeting. Any
extra attendees will be asked to wait outside meeting room. Please RSVP with organization
name and persons representing that organization.

It is mandatory that all groups provide their “certificate of liability insurance” listing the “City of
San Marcos” as additional insured and if necessary also one listing the “San Marcos Unified
School District” and / or “Palomar College” as additionally insured, at the April 25 meeting.

If you have any questions or comments regarding these meetings, please contact James Daza
(760) 744-9494 x3703.

Thank you for supporting youth sports in San Marcos!



